
 

10 June 2022 

 

To Whom it May Concern 
The Cyprus Agency of Quality Assurance and Accreditation in Higher Education 
Lemesou Avenue, 5, 2112 Nicosia 
Cyprus 
 

Subject: Request to review the programme of study BSc (Hons) Psychology at  
Ledra College, via the franchise method, in partnership with the University of 

Sunderland  
 

Under the Full Franchise collaborative model under which the Sunderland programmes will 
operate under the terms of the Collaborative Provision Agreement, Ledra College are required 
to provide appropriate learning resources for students including a VLE, access to hard copy 
and electronic learning resources, IT and specialist equipment as appropriate.  
 
At partnership approval, resources at Ledra College have been approved by the University as 
appropriate for the delivery of the BSc (Hons) Psychology programme, including rooming, 
software and any discipline specific equipment. 
 
In addition, Centre Leaders employed by the University of Sunderland have been appointed to 
oversee delivery and management of the University’s awards at Ledra College. Amongst other 
activities Centre Leaders review learning resources at the College to ensure they continue to 
be appropriate for the Sunderland programmes. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Tracey Platt 
PL – Team Leader, School of Psychology 
Faculty of Health Sciences and Wellbeing 
University of Sunderland 


